SUMMER READING CLUB 2023 INSTRUCTIONS

General Rules:

e Sign up for the SRC starting June 15, 2023.

e KIDS must come to the Library ANYTIME BEFORE THURSDAY and report on
the books they’ve read. There will be no reporting done on Thursdays.

e Fill out one slip per book read, or 1 slip for every 50 pages read. Check with a librarian or
teen volunteer before dropping your slips in the raffle box. The more books you read, the
better your chances to win in our weekly raffles!

e For every 3 book slips completed, take a guess at the amount of Legos in the jar.

Raffle Rules:

e No more than 3 wins per person per night.
e All raffle slips go into the bin for the Grand Prize raffles on: August 3rd
e One grand prize win, and up to 3 Books at Closing Party.

Guess How Many Legos are in the Jar?:

e To earn a guess, you must complete 3 book slips.
e The closest guess to the number of Legos in the container wins it all at our closing party.

e If there is a tie, the contents will be split among the winners.

Community Trivia

e Answer our weekly trivia question to win special prizes!

e Only one entry per week.

o \Weekly winners will be chosen from all correct entries.

Parents: Join us on Saturday, June 24 at 11am
For Coffee & Conversation with a Literacy Specialist

Parents and caregivers are
invited to join together at
the Ardsley Public Library
during the Summer Reading
Club kickoff. While the kids
are upstairs, we'll enjoy
complimentary coffee &
conversation with an expert
on literacy. Learn strategies
to keep your child(ren)
engaged and reading all
summer!

Coffee generously donated by Booskerdoo and
food by Sunshine Bagels

il

Did you know? The Friends of

the APL fully fund the Summer
Reading Club in addition to all
other library programming. The
Friends purchased and fill the

CRS Little Free Library and the
Children's Room computer too!



